
September 14 , 1966 

Mrs . Ca rl J. Bliem, President 
United Church Women of Atlanta 
634 West Peachtree Street 
A tlanta, Georgia 30308 

Dear Mrs . Bliem: 

Please thank the United Church W om.en for me 
for the encouragement and kind words expressed 
in your letter of September 12. 

Also congratulate them for their dedication and 
work in helping to alleviate conditions in troubled 
areas w ithin our city. 

Never fear that we will be calling on you from 
time to time and we will always welcome your 
thoughts, suggestions and ide s as to bow we can 
make this a better city in which t o live. 

IA.Jr:fy 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




